Award Year 2012-2013

April 1, 2013

Dear Mr. Marc Neufcourt and the Scholarship Committee,

First, I would like to say thank you very much for this scholarship. I am proud to receive it; by receiving this scholarship it has helped me in more ways than just one. It will help me financially, but also help relieve my financial burden and allow me to commit more time for working toward my degree and life goals in a timely manor.

By starting college directly out of high school, it is very difficult financially; Not having much time to work and save to go to school forces me to use student loans. This scholarship has relieved the tension for the following school year and allows me to focus more on my Heating, Ventilation, Air Conditioning, and Refrigeration (HVAC/R) program here at Ferris State University.

I'm happy to inform you that I have also been accepted into the Bachelor program for HVAC/R at Ferris State University. There are only two colleges in the country that offer a Bachelor degree in HVAC/R Engineering Technology and it has always been my top goal to earn a Bachelor's degree. By receiving the AHRI Scholarship, it has put me that much closer toward my goal. I will continue to work hard and meet all expectations that you have toward my education.

I am extremely grateful for your scholarship award. I promise you that I will use the scholarship award money in the wisest and best way possible toward furthering my education.

Sincerely,

Ioshua Robert Hall

Joshua R. Hall